
CALL FOR PAPERS
The Reserve Bank of Australia is holding its annual Research Workshop on ‘Quantitative 
Macroeconomics’ in Sydney on 12–14 December 2018. The Workshop is intended 
to bring together academics and practitioners to discuss recent developments in 
macroeconomics. We encourage contributions in all areas of macroeconomics, 
particularly those relevant to an open economy such as Australia.

Those interested in participating should email a draft of their paper to  
workshop@rba.gov.au by Friday, 31 August 2018.

Economy class airfares are available for authors and discussants from academia. 
Accommodation will be provided at no cost. Attendance at the Workshop is by 
invitation only.

Papers presented at the Workshop will be posted on the Reserve Bank of Australia’s 
website at the end of the Workshop.

For any enquiries, please email workshop@rba.gov.au.
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The Reserve Bank of Australia (Reserve Bank) collects the personal information requested in this call for papers (the Information) in order to organise 
the Workshop and to maintain a list of people generally interested in the Macroeconomic Workshop. If the information were not collected, then the 
Reserve Bank would not be able to contact you to notify you of the outcome of your submission or provide you with further details in respect of the 
Workshop. The information is of a kind which the Reserve Bank will usually disclose to members of the Workshop Organising Committee, which includes 
people outside the Reserve Bank and overseas recipients located in the United States. Individuals are entitled under Australian privacy law in certain 
circumstances to access, and seek correction of, personal information about them held by the Reserve Bank. If you wish to access or update the personal 
information the Reserve Bank holds about you, or if you have an enquiry or complaint about how the Reserve Bank handles personal information, you 
can contact the Reserve Bank’s Privacy Officer by email to privacy@rba.gov.au or by phone on (02) 9551 8111. More information about access, correction 
and complaints is in the Reserve Bank’s Privacy Policy available on its website at www.rba.gov.au/privacy/.


